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PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
MINUTES
June 15, 1995

CALL TO ORDER. The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Pepper @7:00 pm.

ROLL CALL. Members present. commissioner Higginson, commissioner Abbott,
commissioner Pepper, commissioner Yarish, commissioner Rogers. Members Absent:
commissioner Watson. Also present. City Manager Tom Weldon. Absent: Commissioner

Hislop.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES. Minutes of the May meeting were not available.

SCHEDULED PUBLIC APPEARANCES. Elmo Williams. Mr. Wiliams presented a more
detailed proposal using the area from Kidtown to the stage. If this concept is approved by the
commission he will be presenting it to the city council on July 10. The commission approved
the concept.

COMMISSION BUSINESS. Commissioner Rogers reported that 22 people were present for
the June clean up at Azalea Park. Next dates are July 1, August 5, September 2.

SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS. Baseball fields - commissioner Yarish reported that they are
moving forward. Commissioner Pepper inquired if they had a completion date planned.
Tennis Courts - Tom Weldon reported that the contract for the resurfacing will be going out
for bid again after July 1.

Stout Park - Another engineering firm has been contacted and their proposal should be
forthcoming. Parks and Recreation Tax District - Commissioner Rogers reported on her
meeting with staff and council. Council requests a survey be conducted to determine if there
is sufficient interest in the proposal. “Friends of Azalea Park” - Commissioner Abbott reported
that organizational work continues.

STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS

UNSCHEDULED PUBLIC APPEARANCES. None.

ADJOURNMENT. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.



